
Printed on: 22/10/2013 09:05:04

Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

 Meredith  Whitten Covent Garden Community Association OBJ2013/4722/P 8 Parker Street

London

WC2B 5PH

Hugh Miller 19/10/2013  01:11:02

Response:

While the CGCA typically is in favour of having doors flushed with the pavement, in this particular case we object the proposals for the front elevation, as they would upset the balance of the building as 

a whole. We are sympathetic to the applicant’s ongoing problems with antisocial behaviour, but we note that this is a larger problem that must be addressed by Camden, including dealing with late-night 

entertainment sites that often are the source of the antisocial behaviour.

The CGCA does not object to proposals at the rear elevations, assuming there is no adverse impact on the applicant’s neighbours.
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